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9th July 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

This year, to save unnecessary paperwork, we are not sending out paper forms for you to submit your child’s 

details. 

  

To ensure that we have all the information we need going into the new school year, please log onto Arbor 

and check that everything is still current. If any information changes during the school year, we would be 

grateful if you could let us know. 

 

 

I appreciate you taking the time to look and would be grateful if you could make any changes by 20th July 

at the latest. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

School Office 
 

 
 


